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Decision

After conducting a thorough search for records, we have determined that the in-scope record will be
Release in Full.

The request was for:

The applicant requests the following QUEST reports for Gadzoosdaa Student Residence:

O&M, Staffing, Year End Synopsis. Timeframe: January 1, 2017 - December 8, 2022

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:

“budget vs Expenditures summary” for the fiscal years identified (in response to what type

of reports and what period, fiscal or other reporting period/type

The Department of Education has received 6 pages of in scope records. The Department of Education

is releasing in full.

Right of Complaint

Under section 66 of the ATIPP Act, the applicant may make a complaint to the Office of the

Information and Privacy Commissioner in respect of this response not later than 30 business days after
notice of this decision.

The Commissioner’s office can be reached at 3162 Third Avenue, Main Floor. Whitehorse, 667-8468,

1-800-661-0408 (ext. 8468) Email: intake@vukonombudsman.ca.



Contact Person in Department

If the applicant has any questions, they may contact Koree-Lee Ensor, Designated Access Officer for

Department of Education (koree-lee.ensor@vukon.ca) at 867-667-8326 or toil free at 1-800-661-
0408 ext 8326.

Sincerely,

Mary Cameron

Deputy Minister of Education


